
 

From the Pastor                                             May 31, 2020 
 

 It has been a long three months, 
but I am so THANKFUL that the church 
doors are open for us to worship to-
gether once again!  So this morning, 
with certain limitations, we are in the 
HOUSE OF GOD!  Amen!  Praise the 
Lord!  Hallelujah!  If you are still join-
ing us on live stream, we are so glad 
that you can continue doing so.  

 We will continue to monitor the information about 
the virus and will adjust as necessary.  From my heart, let 
me express a big THANK YOU to each of you during this 
testing of our faith.  We will march on. We will seek the 
mind of God.  It is our sincere prayer that God has taught 
us valuable lessons about the importance of a church fam-
ily.  May we never take it for granted.  Let’s WORSHIP the 
Lord! 
 Join us each week for the midweek service at 7:00 on 
Wednesday nights, the Sunday evening service at 6:00 and, 
of course, the Sunday morning service at 11:00.  (Pray faith-
fully that we can resume our other ministries in the near 
future.) 
 

 
 
      We do hope the social distancing works out this morning.  

THANK YOU for being patient and understanding.  The 
church facilities will be kept clean and sanitized. 

  

 
 

Pastor would like to meet with all CHOIR    
MEMBERS at 5:00 this afternoon.  Please                   

observe the seating space. 

 
 



 MOTHERS will be recognized with a               
special gift next Sunday, June 7th. 

 FATHER’S DAY will be celebrated   
 on June 21st. 

 

 
 

TEENS/PARENTS OF TEENS:  Due to               
limitations caused by COVID-19, our 

week of camp scheduled for July 20-24th 
has been cancelled. 

 

 
 

Our GOD & COUNTRY DAY service is                 
scheduled for June 28th at 6:00 p.m.                  

We certainly want to have the blessings of 
the Lord on this patriotic service.  Pass the 
word to all veterans and military personnel 

and let us bring out the red, white, and 
blue and give thanks for AMERICA!    

Dr. Ron Baity is our special guest preacher.  A $25 restaurant 
card will be given to all veterans in attendance, as well as to 

all those now serving in our military. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CONGRATULATIONS 
 to all our area graduates! 

May the Lord bless you and be 
your Guide! 

 

 

Stewardship Report 
 
 

Tithes & Offerings…….$   5,876.05 
Faith Promise .................        745.00 
Missions ..........................          80.00 
Friends of Faith .............        195.00 
Building Fund ................          40.00 
Miscellaneous .................          84.00 
                                                                                                                                              
 
 
 

TOTAL ........................... $  6,633.50 

 


